
My husband and I are constituents of Mike Nearman in HD23.  In the past, we have been unable to contact him via phone, email, or 
town hall forums.  He does not respond to any inquiries, despite the fact that he was elected to answer to his constituents.  We 
could overlook all this but we cannot overlook the facts of his behavior on December 21, 2020, when he violated rules and laws by 
opening a door at the State Capital building to protestors, who then invaded the building, causing fear and chaos, as well as injury.  
Mr. Nearman also instructed members of a gathering on ways to enter the Capital unlawfully, with himself as ringleader.  This cannot 
be tolerated.  He put innocent people in harm's way with his actions.  He abused his position as a state legislator, willfully 
disregarding his oath to uphold the Oregon constitution.  We earnestly implore you to expel Mike Nearman from the Oregon House 
of Representatives.  


